
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
14 February 2019 
 
 
Gary Wills 
Operations Manager 
United Wambo Joint Venture 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Wills 
 
Re: United Wambo Open Cut Coal Mine SSD 7142 
 
Thank you for your 14 February 2019 letter requesting additional time to provide a written response to 
the Independent Planning Commission (IPC) to respond to matters taken on notice at the Project 
Briefing held on 5 February 2019 and to the key issues raised by the community at the public meeting 
held 7 February 2019.  
 
I have considered your request and decided to grant an extension of time.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Tony Pearson 
Chairperson of the United Wambo (SSD 7142) Panel 
Independent Planning Commission 
 


